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Newsletter 24       20 January 2021 

Keep well and stay safe 

2021 has been a tricky year so far.  

We hope you are able to stay safe 

and well.  

Remember we are here for you.  

In this newsletter you will find: 

Important easy 

read information  

Messages and reports 

from our members 

Tips on masks 

and a new group 

 

Out and about in  

 

  

Being safe  

in 2021  
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Once you’ve had the Covid-19 vaccine, you 

may have some mild side effects like: 

 a sore arm where the needle went in 

 feeling tired 

 a headache 

 feeling a little bit achy 
 

 

If you need to you can take painkillers like  

paracetamol to help you feel better.  

Also try to make sure you rest.  

 

 

 

Have you had the vaccine?  

We would love to hear from you if you have, 

to share your story of what it was like.  

 

 

If you are worried about having the vaccine 

or would like to share your story give the  

office a call.  

Coronavirus update 

Vaccine information  

01603 631433 
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Stay safe 

from scams  

01603 631433 

0808 223 1133 

 Is it a 

scam?  

Fake text messages are being sent saying 

you can get the Covid vaccine if you pay.  

The vaccine is only being offered by the 

NHS and it is free to have it.   

Do not respond to these messages.  

 

Fake text messages are being sent  

pretending to be from HMRC and GOVUK. 

HMRC do not send text messages about 

tax refunds or for personal information or 

payment details this way.   

Do not respond to these messages.  

 
 

Reporting scams or messages you are  

worried about is a good thing to do.  

You can do it yourself by calling the  

County Council Trading Standards people.  

 

If you want some help to report a scam or 

some advice just ring Opening Doors we 

can make the call for you.  
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Self advocates’ 

message board   
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The new type of Covid spreads very easily.   

This means it is very important to do as much 

as you can to try and stay safe.   

 

 

If you can wear a mask make sure to take it 

with you every time you go out.  

Wear a different one each time and  

remember to wash them in between uses.  

 

If you cannot wear a mask then remember 

your exemption card which says this.  

Call us if you need one sent to you.  

Coronavirus update 

All about masks   

 
“I cannot wear a mask.  

I have decided it is not safe for  

me to go out just now so I am  

getting my shopping delivered  

and staying safe at home”.   

01603 631433 
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Ladies Zoom group   

Call us for help getting Zoom or if  

you have problems signing in to  

the group. 

 01603 631433 

919 0618 5977  

Join us for our first Ladies Zoom group on 

Tuesday 2 February from 2pm-3.30pm. 

They will be held on the first Tuesday of  

each month.  

 
You can use Zoom on your smart phone, 

tablet or computer.  

You can take a break if you need to. 

 
Let’s get together and invite guest  

speakers to talk about woman's health, 

have fun and much more. 

pm pm 
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01603 

631433 

www.openingdoors.org.uk 

admin@openingdoors.org.uk 

Opening Doors, 38a Bull Close 

Norwich, NR3 1SX  

To contact Opening Doors  

Advocacy Groups  

coming up on zoom  

Diss  

Advocacy Group  

Norwich  

Advocacy Group  

Cromer  

Advocacy Group  

ID 

373 225 4819 

ID 

373 225 4819 

ID 

936 063 43282 


